
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 9/13/2013 2:01:29 PM
To: Campbell, Michael (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: You're Invited to the Oct. 25 Director Leadership Forum

fyi

From: Welsch, James
Sent: Friday, September 13, 2013 2:01 PM
To: A Message from Des Beil and John Simon
Cc: All PGE Directors; All PGE Director Assistants (Corp & Utility)
Subject: Re: You're Invited to the Oct. 25 Director Leadership Forum

I apologize for my previous response to this email with a request for a count of AFIs and 
Strengths.

I thought I was replying to a different email. I hope this didn't create a problem for anyone.

Sorry,

Jim Welsch

On Sep 13, 2013, at 12:28 PM, "A Message from Des Bell and John Simon" 
<AMessagefromDesBella@,pge.com> wrote:
PG&E Directors and Senior Directors:

Leadership alignment at all levels is critical to providing safe, reliable and 
affordable service. It is key to rebuilding trust with our customers, both internal 
and external. To that end, you are invited to our first:

Director Leadership ForumWhat:

Friday, October 25, 8 a.m. to 4 p.mWhen:
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San Ramon Valley Conference Center (SRVCC), 3301 Crow 
Canyon Road, San Ramon, Rooms J101-J102

Where:

Why: •r j Improve leadership alignment by sharing information
and feedback and having an open dialogue related to safety and 
leadership

Provide networking and development opportunities to
our directors

•UUUUUUUU Hear perspectives on leadership and change from 
PG&E leaders and from Harvard lecturer and author Scott Snook

This meeting complements, and is in addition to, the Officer and Director Meeting 
scheduled for Friday, November 8, at the InterContinental Hotel in San 
Francisco.

If you are traveling and need overnight lodging, you can reserve a room at the 
SRVCC at
(925) 866-7377 or request PG&E’s corporate rate at the San Ramon Marriott or 
the Hyatt House. Travel expenses should be covered by your cost center.

This meeting is limited to directors and senior directors. Please RSVP by Friday, 
September 27. After this date, registration will be closed.

We are delighted to host this forum and are looking forward to seeing you in 
October. We expect all directors and senior directors to attend this important 
meeting. Please make every effort to be there.

John SimonDes Bell
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SVP, Safety and Shared Services
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